Churches Together in Northampton - AGM - Agenda
     The Abbey Centre Chapel – Overslade Close – Northampton NN4 0RQ
Sunday January 22nd 2017   4.30 – 5.15 p.m.
Opening Prayer - The Moderator – Adina Curtis
Apologies   -  Romeo Pedro
Attendees   -  An attendance sheet will be circulated/available. Please ensure you enter your name and contact details.
Minutes of AGM Tuesday January 24th 2016 (circulated with this agenda)
Moderator’s Reflections  
Treasurer's Report  
Annual subscription remains at £25
New members in 2016:  Northampton Chinese Christian Church, Living Grace Church (change of name from Abington Christian Centre) and Redeemed Christian Church of God
Note: The Northampton Chinese Evangelical Church decided to disband.
Other Reports
Brief written reports were invited from chaplains, LEP’s and groups associated with CTN. Those received by the secretary in time were circulated with the agenda – Spiritual Wellbeing (NHS Trust), Globe Project, Pitsford School, Army Cadet Force.  
Christian Aid – new representative
Martin Gage, Regional Coordinator, will introduce himself.
Martin’s contact details are: -
Christian Aid Office, Upper Rooms, Loughborough Baptist Church, Baxter Gate, Loughborough, LE11 1TG
Tel: 01509 754767 or 01509 265013.
Impact Northamptonshire May 20th 2017

A brief update may be given of amendments to plans.

2017 500th anniversary of the Reformation
Organised by Rev. Roy Long of the Anglican-Lutheran Society and others, an ecumenical service of celebration is to be held in Northampton Cathedral (Barrack Road) Saturday 4th November 2017at 12 noon. 

Introduction, recognition and prayers for new churches or ministers or officers 
(Ministers new to the town in the last 12 months are invited to come to the meeting and introduce themselves as well as to receive a welcome and prayer. Other significant "movements" in church life in the town might also be reported by the Moderator or others.)
Churches Together in All Northamptonshire (and in England)
Stuart Jenkins was appointed as the new County Ecumenical Officer for the Northamptonshire section of Churches Together in all Northamptonshire (formerly Shire & Soke now CTIAN) in 2017. Stuart can be contacted on 07985 108092. (Stuart may give a brief report)
Cyril Curtis replaced Joe Story (retired) as the Northampton (CTN) representative on CTIAN.
Churches Together in England (CTE) latest report can be found via the link http://www.cte.org.uk/Publisher/File.aspx?id=178845
CTE are also working on new guidelines for churches to work together locally. To contribute to their thinking, go to: http://www.cte.org.uk/Articles/465304/Home/News/Latest_news_articles/A_New_Framework.aspx
Election of Officers:  Moderator, Deputy Moderator, Treasurer, Secretary,

Nominations for these posts can be made prior to the meeting to the secretary, or at the meeting.
For the past year CTN has functioned without a deputy moderator. Is this something you could do?
The CTN Enabling Group
(Confirmation of new and existing members.)

Members to be confirmed are: Adina Curtis (All Nations), Ted Hale (Baptist), Lesley Goulbourne (Baptist), Christine Walker (Methodist), Phyllis Thompson (NTCG), Simon Ellis (URC), Jason Snell (Salvation Army), Romeo Pedro (Methodist), Vic Winchcombe (Methodist), David Betts (NGH Chaplain), Crystal Jones/Jon Ford (NAYC), Paul Veitch (Jesus Fellowship Church), Glen Bowen (Roman Catholic)
The County Ecumenical officer &/or the Northampton representative (Cyril Curtis) attend meetings as an observer

Nominations of new members for the enabling group are always welcomed. Traditionally each denomination in membership with CTE has provided two representatives - usually one lay and one clergy. Currently needed are a Roman Catholic Clergy, Church of England lay-person, URC lay person. Representatives from other church traditions are also welcome (e.g. Pentecostal, Evangelical, Charismatic, House-church, etc.)
The Enabling group meets bi-monthly: -   The first meeting in 2017 will be Thursday. 21st Feb.
Communications:

The service provided by LOGOS was replaced by a semi-automated website and email service. This service is edited by the secretary, with essential back up from Hilary & Brian Tunbridge and Nick Amis.

PLEASE check that the details of your church on the CTN Website Churches List are up to date.
AOB (To be notified to the Secretary before the meeting. Only dealt with if time permits) & VENUE for 2018
There will be a short comfort break at the end of the AGM, followed at 

5.30 p.m. by a service in The Abbey Centre for the Octave of Prayer for Christian Unity.
Guest Preacher: Hugh Osgood “The Benefits of Unity”
Light refreshments will follow the Service
